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Traffic improvements on 
Bunnerong Road, Pagewood 

November 2024  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is improving  
safety and efficiency on  
Bunnerong Road, Pagewood. 

Transport is planning changes to improve safety 
and traffic flow around the Bunnerong Road and 
Birdwood Avenue intersection. Let us know what 
you think of the proposed changes to:  

• remove right turns from Birdwood Avenue into 
Bunnerong Road 

• remove right turns from Bunnerong Road into 
Birdwood Avenue 

• widen the pedestrian refuge on Birdwood 
Avenue for safer crossing 

• create two new No Stopping zones along  
the northbound side of Bunnerong Road from 
6am to 7pm, Monday to Friday (before the bus 
zone south of Birdwood Avenue and just north 
of Birdwood Avenue). 

Proposed changes to Bunnerong Road 
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Project benefits 

Changing access into and out of Birdwood 
Avenue will improve safety for pedestrians and 
road users by reducing lane changing and 
weaving, and reducing the risk of collisions 
caused by right turns.  

New No Stopping zones will: 

• improve traffic flow by efficiently using all 
existing lanes and reducing queueing at 
Botany Street, resulting in more reliable 
travel times along Bunnerong Road.  

• improve bus access to the bus stop to the 
south of Birdwood Avenue. 

How will these changes affect you? 

Drivers will no longer be able to turn right into or 
out of Birdwood Avenue. Instead, they could use 
Prince Edward Circuit, located 150 metres north, 
which offers better visibility. 

The introduction of the No Stopping zone in the 
northbound lane will require: 

• the removal of two car parking spaces, before 
the bus zone south of Birdwood Avenue 

• the removal of 12 car parking spaces just north 
of Birdwood Avenue. 

Next steps  

Work is planned to start in early 2025.  
We will notify the community again before 
construction starts. 

If you have any questions or concerns,  
please get in touch with the project team by 
Friday 13 December 2024 by emailing projects@ 
transport.nsw.gov.au or calling 1800 684 490. 
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bunnerong-road-pagewood 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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